
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Asthma Anaphylaxis / EpiPen Awareness 

Sessions 2018 – 2019 
 
Dear Schools 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer extra awareness sessions on the 26th 
October 2018. 
 
As previously advised prior to summer holidays, we have revised the current 
awareness sessions practice and we will be offering sessions at a venue or 
school in the community commencing in September, 2018, October, 2018 and 
January, 2019. 
 
This will require schools to book places for key/appropriate staff onto these 
sessions. Please be advised that due to venue availability places may be limited.  
 
Please find the attached information on venues, dates, and times and how to 
book places on these awareness sessions. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the respective school nursing team on the 
above contact details if you have any questions/queries regarding this matter. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Solihull School Nursing Team 

. 

 Solihull School Nursing Team 
 

            South 0121 746 4550 
  North 0121 770 1919  


